
Fareham Academy Art and Design Overview – Year 9  
 
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Topic(s) Organic form: Textiles Organic form: Textiles 
Organic form: Drawing 
and Painting 

Organic form: Drawing 
and Painting 

Organic form: 3-
Dimensional work 

Organic form: 3-
Dimensional work 

Topic Objectives 

Explore organic forms 
using a range of 2D and 
mixed-media.  
 
Analyse the work of 
textiles artists and 
designers. 
 
Introduction to textile 
materials, techniques 
and processes.  
 
Create textile design 
ideas.  

Create textile design 
ideas using 
mathematical elements: 
pattern, space and 
repetition.  
 
Apply textiles 
techniques to create 
original work inspired 
by research.  
 

Analyse and evaluate 
own work and the work 
of peers using textiles 
specific terminology.  
 
 

Identify and apply 2D 
observational study 
skills, expanding and 
developing to inform 
original ideas.  
 
Explore a range of 
primary and secondary 
source material to 
inform original 
drawing and painting 
ideas.  

Explore painting & 
mixed-media 
demonstrating colour 
theory and mark-
making. 

Create a final piece 
using drawing and 
painting materials, 
techniques and 
processes.  

Analyse and evaluate 
own work and the work 
of peers using subject 
specific terminology.  
 

Expand sculptural 
techniques.  
 
Create design ideas 
inspired by primary 
and secondary sources.  
 
Analyse the work of 
sculptural artists and 
designers. 
 
Create final design 
ideas meeting the 
requirements of a brief.  

Develop sculptural 
skills focusing on 
shape, form and 
texture.   
 
Develop and create an 
informed 3D final piece 
taking inspiration from 
research and 
development. 
 

Analyse and evaluate 
own work and the work 
of peers using 3D 
specific terminology.  
 

Acquired 
Knowledge/Skills 

Create experimental 
work using a range of 
textile methods and 
surface explorations 
and manipulations  
 
Observational drawing 
using a range of media 
and techniques 
  
Artist research  
 
Annotation: reflecting, 
analysing and 
evaluating design ideas 

Expand textiles 
materials, techniques 
and processes.  
 
Planning and executing 
a final textiles outcome 
 
Demonstrate textiles 
skill proficiency 
 

Annotation: reflecting, 
analysing and 
evaluating outcomes. 

Visually recording, the 
formal elements 
demonstrating line, 
compositions, shape, 
balance, tone and 
colour. 

Artist Research 

Annotation: reflecting, 

analysing and evaluating 

design ideas 

 

Painting: apply the 
formal elements shape, 
form, colour, pattern. 

 
Planning and executing 
a final painting 
outcome 
 
Demonstrate painting 
skill proficiency 
 
Annotation: reflecting, 
analysing and 
evaluating outcomes. 

Explore a variety of 
sculptural materials, 
techniques and 
processes.  
 
Apply the formal 
elements: how to 
record line, 
compositions, shape, 
balance.  
 
Annotation: reflecting, 
analysing and 
evaluating design ideas  

Expand sculptural 
materials, techniques 
and processes.  
 
Demonstrate 3D skill 
proficiency 
 
Create artwork that 
meets a client brief.  
 
Annotation: reflecting, 
analysing and 
evaluating outcomes. 

Assessments 
Mid unit assessment: 
line, shape and tone 

End of unit assessment: 
mark-making  

Mid unit assessment: 
shape and form  

End of unit assessment: 
texture and pattern  

Mid unit assessment: 
line, shape and tone 

End of year 
assessment: the visual 
elements  

 


